
 
Dear Valued Community Member,  
 
The LaBrae Athletic Club was developed in 1961 to provide an opportunity for the youth 
of the community to gain the ability to learn to excel at the game of baseball or softball. 
What is unique to the LaBrae Athletic Club (LAC) baseball and softball teams is the 
refreshing outlook on the expectations and goals. Our organization’s goals are for all our 
teams to be specifically designed to focus on lifelong learning. For the LAC, winning 
does not come at the expense of integrity, as we feel that the lessons and learning invoked 
in playing this great game are what is measured to build one's character as an individual. 
 
The LAC teams and players are proud participants of the TCYBS, 304, and Tri-T 
leagues. The teams may also participate in various tournaments throughout a given 
season. 
 
Player registration is currently open for the upcoming season. Once the player 
registrations are complete, sponsors will be assigned to a team on a first-come first-serve 
basis. All sponsors may or may not have their name printed on a player’s jersey as we 
normally have more sponsors than teams. With our tiered sponsorship program, it allows 
sponsors to have a more targeted advertising opportunity. 
 

• $750 Gold Level - Sponsors will be given a 4 ft by 8 ft banner placed on one of 
our six field backstops. 
 

• $500 Silver Level - Sponsors will have their 4 ft by 4 ft banner placed on the 
outside of one of our roadside dugouts where more people will have the 
opportunity to see it. 

 
• $300 Bronze Level - Sponsors will be given a 4 ft by 4 ft banner displayed on the 

outfield fence of one of our six fields. 
  
Our fields see close to 10,000 fans per year between the spring, summer, and fall, and 
numerous tournaments are held at our fields throughout the year. In addition to the 
advertising and sponsorship banners, our website will display all sponsors along with a 
link to the sponsor's website and be featured on our LAC Facebook page. If you have any 
questions, be sure to get in touch with us at your convenience.    
 
We would greatly appreciate your support of our program and welcome you as a sponsor 
for the upcoming baseball and softball season. If you wish to be a sponsor, please 
complete the attached form, and return it to LAC, PO Box 306, Leavittsburg, Ohio 
44430. 
 
Sincerely, 
LAC Board of Directors 



 
 

 

LABRAE ATHLETIC CLUB 

P.O. BOX 306 

LEAVITTSBURG, OH 44430 
 

The sponsor’s name on this form will be printed on your sponsor banner and/or a team’s uniform. 
Please fill it out appropriately.  
 
Please have this form returned by March 15th and have checks made out to LaBrae Athletic 
Club  

 

Sponsors Name/Company: ______________________________________ 
 
Contact Person: _____________________________________________ 
 
Address:  __________________________________________________ 
 
City: _______________________________                 Zip:  __________ 
 
Phone Number: _______________________ Text Call Both 
 
Website and/or Facebook: _____________________________________ 
 
Sponsor Fee (Please circle):    Gold: $750  Silver: $500      Bronze: $300 
 
Please email any company logos you would like used on our website and/or Facebook to 
lacfinancial@outlook.com. 

 
Thank you for your generous support of the LaBrae Athletic Club. Sponsorship fees will be used 
to help purchase league equipment, lower costs per player and defer the cost of field maintenance 
 
Please return this form with your donation to the address above. A receipt will be mailed to you. 
If you have any questions, please call any of the LAC Board of Directors listed below. 
 
LaBrae Athletic Club is a registered charity with a 501 (c)(4) tax exempt status. Contributions to 
civic leagues or other section 501(c)(4) organizations generally are not deductible as charitable 
contributions for federal income tax purposes.  They may be deductible as trade or business 
expenses, if ordinary and necessary in the conduct of the taxpayer's business.  Please consult your 
tax advisor.  LAC EIN 34-6539115.  
 
Thank you, 
L.A.C. Board of Directors 
Zack Sutliff  Adam Bailey  Chris Cowhick  Ashleigh Isenberg 
330-883-7306  330-531-4794  567-203-8028  330-442-8445 
 
Todd Pilipovich  Chris Simpson  Chris Haught 
330-307-5557  330-881-7356  330-469-3997 


